
 
 

DATE:  January 12, 2023 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Quote Request, 38434 — Limerock Purchase - Jane Green WMA Addendum 1 
 
As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Quote Request:  
 
1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains: 3:00 p.m., January 19, 2023. 
 
2. The address listed in the quote request document under Minimum Qualifications is changing.  Please 

note, the District will add the District’s average 18 CY dump truck trip-cost of $2.22/mile for the dis-
tance (as measured by Google Maps) between the Respondent’s quarry and the following District lo-
cations: 
The GPS coordinates are:  28.059111, -80.899126 or approximately 4.5 miles south of the entrance to 
the Bull Creek property off of US192 in Osceola County  
 

3. Question: Clarification regarding reference to Brevard County within quote request title: 
The limerock is being purchased for both Jane Green/Bull Creek.  
 

 
NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce at (386) 643-1168 or via 
email at BPierce@sjrwmd.com. 
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